
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Andrea Herold, DC, is currently a resident 

and business owner in Angola.  She is a proud 

alumnus of Lake Shore, graduating in 2002.  Upon 

graduation, Andrea attended St. John Fisher College 

to study business management and human resources.  

She finished her studies, graduating Summa Cum 

Laude in 2005.   

 Andrea began working different positions 

within the local business community.  It was during 

her time working for Kaleida Health that Andrea 

discovered her true passion for helping people.  It 

was in 2007 that she decided to return to school to 

pursue her degree in Chiropractic.   

   After completing pre-requisite courses at 

Erie Community College, Andrea enrolled at 

D’Youville College.  It was at D’Youville where she 

gained invaluable experience working hands on with 

some of the best practitioners in the area.  Andrea 

was able to work in clinics at ECMC, Good 

Neighbors, and the D’Youville Health Center  

treating patients from all over Western New York.  

While studying at D’Youville Andrea knew that she 

wanted to open her own practice, and was confident 

that her home town would be the right place. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Andrea graduated from D’Youville with her 

Doctorate in Chiropractic in May of 2012.  The 

following October, Andrea opened her own practice 

right in Angola.  Hands on Health Chiropractic 

currently serves the residents of Angola and 

surrounding areas.  Dr. Herold  was pleased to 

expand her practice and add a second location in 

Cassadaga, NY in November 2014.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

In addition to gaining hands on experience 

that would prepare her for clinical practice, Andrea 

was able to develop her research skills while 

studying at D’Youville.  Her graduate research was 

accepted by the Association of Chiropractic 

Colleges to be presented at their annual Research 

Agenda Conference (ACCRAC) in Orlando Florida 

in 2014.   

 Dr. Herold is still actively involved with 

D’Youville and their chiropractic department.  She 

was pleased to help promote the program by filming 

an informative video done at her practice.  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KwxjWEQPZsE   

While daily practice is Dr. Herold’s focus, 

she also teaches medical terminology and anatomy 

and physiology at Bryant & Stratton College.  Her 

future goals include teaching within the Chiropractic 

department at D’Youville College. 
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